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                  Monday 6th March 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

RE: Red Nose day – Friday 17th March 2023 

  

On Friday 17th March, Rockliffe Manor School are pleased to support Comic Relief’s Red Nose 

Day and invite children to wear a red top or jumper together with their school trousers or skirt 

(red noses are also welcome- official red noses or face painted on!). This year it’s all about 

coming together, spreading joy and having the best day ever, whatever that means for you.  

 

By taking part and donating £1, you will be supporting Comic Relief.  Thanks to your 

donations, Comic Relief continues to make a difference to the lives of millions of people 

across the UK and around the world. There will be collection buckets at the gate at both 

morning drop off and pick up time.  

 

We look forward to an entertaining day with lots of donations received. 

 Thank you for your continued support.  

 

 

With best wishes 

 

 
Mrs N Cook 

Associate Headteacher 

 


